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This week we finished our last few 
sentence stacking lessons for our 

historical diary. We thought about how 
our character might have felt about the 
Gladiator Fights she had just witnessed 
and thought about how we could bring 
our diaries to a close. We then started 
planning our independent writing from 
the perspective of a Roman child ready 

for next week.

English

The Journal of Iliona
Multiplication and 

Division

This week we practiced using the 
partitioning method for multiplication. We 

partitioned the 2-digit number (the 
multiplier) into tens and ones, and then we 
multiplied these by the1-digit number (the 

multiplicand). To finish we added these two
answers together to complete our 

multiplication. Well done Year 3 for being 
great Bounce Back Bunnies and for 
persevering throughout this week.

Maths



Science

In Science this week, we looked at the 
different parts of a flower and 

dissected a tulip to help identify these 
parts. We then learnt all about pollination 
and fertilisation. First of all we acted out 
how the process worked and then the 

children wrote some amazing 
explanations. 

Plants



PE

In Gymnastics this week we focussed on 
moving with beanbags and balls. We 

learnt about rhythmic gymnastics and
then tried to apply some key skills from 
this to our learning. We practiced moving 

with control with both beanbags and 
balls and then began to create our own 

routines. 

Beanbags and Balls



It has been great to continue our 

Roman themed learning this week 

including learning more about 

Roman roads. We even made our 

own model of one for our 

classroom! Due to the school 

being closed because of the 

power cut it has also been great 

to see children’s learning they 

have done at home – well done 

Year 3!
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